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Community Development Corporation of Northern New Jersey 

June 1, 2022 

Dear YES Camp Parents & Interested Parties, 

We are pleased to announce that we are actively preparing to reopen YES Summer Camp in 

2023. We have hired a new Camp Director as Mr. Ricky Osborne has resigned to plan for his 

retirement. We truly appreciate all he did for the summer camp to help make It successful 

over the past six years and wish him the very best for the future. We look forward to working 

with our new Camp Director soon. 

Over the past 2 years, there has been several changes made to the Summer Camp Safety 

Standards due to Covid-19 which we must adhere to, especially as it relates to staff training 

and procedures.  We are getting things in place now to ensure we can past our state 

inspection easily. 

We want your children and the staff to have a good and safe experience as we learn to live in 

this covid environment. We thank you for your understanding and look forward to seeing and 

serving you next summer. 

Sincerely, 

CDC I NNJ Board of Directors 

Sandra Gilyard, Chairperson I Ruth Carter, Secretary I Ernestine Cash, Treasurer I Norman 

Burroughs I James Howard I Rev. David Hollowell I Allen Washington 
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